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PUBLIC NOTICE
DEVELOPMENT VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION
PUBLIC MEETING – MONDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2020
CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
3:00 PM
The City is seeking the public’s input regarding a Development Variance 
Permit Application (DVP) submitted by Tyron Land Surveying on behalf of 
Ditmarsia Holdings Ltd.

This DVP application is seeking to vary the Subdivision and Development 
Servicing Bylaw No. 2120, 2013 with regards to the provision of storm, 
water and sewer services to the four subject properties located at 7907 
and 7913 - 101 Avenue. This variance is required in order to facilitate the 
consolidation of the four subject properties into two parcels. 

Residents are invited to express their comments or concerns regarding this 
variance in one of the following ways:

•	 Mail or hand deliver a letter to City Hall at 10631 – 100 Street, 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5 Attention: Janet Prestley, Director of 
Legislative and Administrative Services by Friday, October 23, 
2020, 

•	 by email to legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca by Friday, October 
23, 2020, or

•	 attend the Regular Council meeting on Monday, October 26, 
2020 starting at 3:00 p.m.

Written comments received will be distributed to Council for their 
consideration at the meeting.

For more information about this development permit application, please 
contact Ashley Murphey, Planner 1 at amurphey@fortstjohn.ca or by 
telephone at (250) 787-8165.


